
 
 

PTA MEETING MINUTES 

June 14, 2018 

Approximately 35 parents and the incoming and outgoing Executive Board were in attendance. 
 

President Report 

 Introduction new PTA Board  
 Read-a-Thon update – it has been a great success! 

 

Treasure’s report – Michael Zhao 
Ending balance $20,707.47  

 

 Received $4,424 check from Read-a-Thon in June + approximately $1,000 more coming 
 STEAM Fundraising - $10,000 raised in total for iPads and robotics program – We beat our goal! 

Working on getting the best deal on the purchase. We are planned to purchase 20 iPads!  

May Minutes Approved  

SLT Update 

 For new parents in attendance, a summary was provided of the expansion plan impact concerns 
and steps taken 

 Wednesday June 20th – PEP will be voting on the plan - @ DOE offices on Chamber Street 
 Public comments can be submitted until 6 pm June 19th 

FAQ Review –  Ashley Salazar and Rebekah Pokart-Cabonargi 

 These will be posted on our website 

 
Have a wonderful summer! 


